Asia Veteran
Fencing Championships

2018 Wakayama

05 April 2018
Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Fencing Confederation of Asia and the Japanese Fencing Federation, it is
our great pleasure to invite you to “The 4" Asian Veteran Fencing Championships” which will
be held at the Big Wave Arena, in Wakayama City, Japan, from 01 to 04 September, 2018.

This time, the Asian Veteran Fencing Championships will also be held as “The 19" All Japan
Veteran Fencers Championships, International Open” for individual events, as a same

competition.

Attached are the necessary information of the competition and accommodation guidance to
facilitate your participation to the competition. Kindly take note of the deadlines with which

you are required to complete and submit your entries.

Detail about the competition may also be found in the succeeding pages. For further details

you may make inquiries through email: fje.veterans2018@gmail.com.
Thank you very much and we look forward to welcoming you in Wakayama.

Yours sincerely,
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President President
Japanese Fencing Federation Fencing Confederation of Asia
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